Ontoersity of Alabama
Elementary Comps
oummer 2012

The University of Alabama Cheerleading Department would like to invite you to our 2012 Elementary Summer
Camps. Learn cheers and dances performed on the sidelines by the Alabama Cheerleaders. Camp will be held
at Coleman Coliseum on the University of Alabama campus and will be taught by a current Alabama Cheer-
leader. Each session is 4 days. Kindergarten — 3™grade is held from 8-11:30am, 4"-6" grade is held from 1-
4:30pm. Participants should be dropped off on the front steps of Coleman Coliseum 15 minutes prior to the
start time, and be picked up promptly at finish time at the same area.

The cost of the camp is $90 and participants will receive a souvenir T-shirt. Parents, send check or money or-
der, with your child’s application two weeks prior to your camp date. Class sizes will be limited to 15 partici-
pants. If camp is not full one week prior to the camp date, the camp will be closed because of insufficient
numbers of participants. Confirmation will be sent via email or phone call.

Make all checks payable to: The University of Alabama.

KINDERGARTEN — 3"° GRADE 4™ GRADE - 6" GRADE

8am —11:30am Ipm —4:30pm
Session A: May 29—June 1 Session B: May 29—June 1
Session C: June 5-8 Session D: June 5-8
Session E: June 12-15 Session F: June 12— June 15
Session G: June 19-22 Session H: June 19— June 22
Session I: June 26-29 Session J: June 26— June 29
Session K: July 10— July 13 Session L: July 10— July 13

CHILD’S NAME

PARENT’S NAME

AGE GRADE (FALL 2012) SCHOOL,
STREET ADDRESS
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HOME PHONE WORK PHONE




CELL PHONE

CIRCLE. A B C D E F G H I J K L SHIRTSIZE.: YXS YS YM YL AS

Mail to:

University of Alabama
Cheer Department
1201 Coliseum Drive Rm. # 163

Tuscaloosa, AL 35487

Phone: (205) 348-3636

Fax: (205) 348-2675

Email: jthrasher@ia.ua.edu
or

mjgrant@ia.ua.edu



